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30 Rockefeller Plaza
New York 20, N.Y.

Room 5600

July 15, 1949

Dear Dr. Maldonados

I just got back from Europe and therefore
have not had a chance before to acknowledge your Very
~ thoughtful wire which arrived just before I left
Caracas. Your greetings were much appreciated and I
was only sorry not to be able toc visit the plant at
Valencia with you.

Things seem to be going very well and I
should like to say that from ocur point of view the
association with you and the other producers is a
most happy one. I look forwerd to the continued
development and expansion of this relationship. With
best wishes,

Nelson A. Rockefeller

Dr. Iven D. Maldonado
Calle Urdaneta 140
Valencia, Venezuela
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